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PRESS RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION 
 

 The Trumbull County Court of Common Pleas General Division will re-open for 
essential services only on Wednesday, April 1, 2020. The building was closed out of an 
abundance of caution on Thursday, March 26, 2020. Since that time, essential services 
have continued to be provided from a remote basis only. 
 
 The Court has taken proactive measures to sanitize the building and limited staff 
to essential services only. In addition, the Court will continue to monitor the health of 
all employees; those working remotely as well as those essential employees working on 
site. In the interest of maintaining access to justice, the Court will continue to provide 
essential services with most staff working remotely.  

 
Please refer to the current Administrative Order for further guidance. 
 
 
 
 


